
RICHARD B. RUSSELL 
GEORGIA 

'Zs ICirriteb Ziatez Zertafe 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 

August 29, 1968 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

In the temporary absence of Senator Russell who 
is away from Washington during the Congressional Recess, 
I am taking the liberty of acknowledging anithanking 
you for your most recent letter in regard to your work 
on the report of the Warren Commission. 

Your correspondence will be brought to the Senator's 
attention at the earliest opportunity upon his return 
and I am sure he will appreciate your sharing with him 
the results of your most recent efforts. 

With best wishes, I am 

Sincerely, 

fid 

CHARLES E. CAMPBELL 

LEGISLATIVE ASSIGTAM 


